
September 16th, 2022

Notice of UNM-Gallup Local Advisory Board 
Cancellation  

The September 20, 2022, regular meeting of the University of New Mexico-Gallup 
Local Advisory Board is canceled. The next regularly scheduled meeting is November 
15, 2022.

Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Open Meetings Act, N.M.S.A. 1978,

§10-15-1(F), copies of the agenda will be made available at least 72 hours prior to the meeting, 
accessible on the public website, https://www.gallup.unm.edu/administration/localboard/

If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified language interpreter, or any other form of 
auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate in the meeting, please contact the Chancellor’s Office (lambc@unm.edu) as soon
as possible. Public documents, including the agenda and minutes, can be provided in various accessible formats. Please contact 
the Chancellor's Office if a summary or other type of accessible format is needed. 

https://www.gallup.unm.edu/administration/localboard/





